
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Many thanks to all parents who attended the PTA Christmas 

Fair with their children on Friday at the Victory Hall. The PTA 

put in a huge amount of organisation to ensure the hall looked 

amazing and very festive. The school choir sang beautifully 

and got us all in the Christmas spirit as they did previously at 

the Christmas Tree Festival last Thursday. Great thanks goes 

to Mrs Eadie for all her work preparing the children. Our choir 

is one of the most special aspects of our school. Totals are still 

being counted and we will let you know the final sum raised in 

due course. Thank you so much for your support at a time 

when school budgets are tighter than ever. 

 

Also last week the PTA took a series of photos which will form 

our very first PTA school calendar. The sneak preview of 

photos I have seen look very impressive and I am sure parents 

will be delighted with the result. 

 

As December begins so does the cold snap. Please can all 

parents ensure that children have suitable clothing during 

these cold days leading up to Christmas.Could parents also 

check if children’s asthma inhalers are up to date so that we 

can ensure correct medication within school should children 

need this in the colder conditions. 

 

This week we look forward to the Infant and Junior 

pantomimes. Junior classes will visit the New Vic Theatre 

tomorrow to see the Prince and the Pauper. Infant classes will 

enjoy a visiting production of Jack and the Beanstalk. As with 

all school trips we hope the children enjoy themselves and 

conduct themselves appropriately. 

 

 Damien Stenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - Olivia B 

Year 1 - William B 

Year 2 - Evelyn L 

Year 3 - Isabella B 

Year 4 - Max V 

Year 5 - Lucas P 

Year 6 - Maddie T 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 97.86% 

Year 1 - 97.67% 

Year 2 - 100% 

Year 3 - 98.62% 

Year 4 - 94.19% 

Year 5 - 98.33% 

Year 6 - 98.10% 

 

Well done to Year Two and Year Three, our 

Key Stage 1 and 2 attendance winners, 
 

Reception ~ Aaron A 

Year 1 - Jessica P 

Year 2 - Henry M 

Year 3 - Noah I 

Year 4 - Rosalie T 

Year 5 - Sam K 

Year 6 - Zach A 

 
All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Brody S  (Perseverance and 

Respect) 

Year 1 Bonnie H  (Respect) 

Year 2 ~ Edward H  (Compassion) 

Year 3 ~ Pearl M (Compassion) 

Year 4 ~ Elise M  (Respect) 

Year 5 ~ Stuart D  (Compassion) 

Year 6 ~ Callum H (Respect) 

 

Wilfrid  & Griffin with 236 House Points 

Green 235 

Mallory 215 

Well done Wilfrid & Griffin!! 

2ND DECEMBER 2019 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

 



HYPl 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

W\c 02/12/2019 

02/12/2019 ~ Year 5 & 6 choir visiting Leycester  

                       House 

                       Knitting Club at lunchtime 

                     ~ Lunchtime Archery Club 

                     ~ Year 1 & 2 After School Multisports   

03/12/2019 ~ Junior Christmas Panto at the New Vic 

                       Theatre (am)   

                    ~ Infants Panto in school (pm) 

                    ~ Ballet Lessons before school 

 

04/12/2019  ~  WFA After School Club 

                    ~ Infant Ballet Lessons before school 

05/12/2019  ~  Netball Training after school 

                    ~  Tap Lessons before school. 

                    ~  Junior Lunchtime Girls Football 

 

 

W/C 09/12/2019 

09/12/2019 ~ Infant dress rehearsal in St Wilfrid’s 

                      (am)    

                      Christmas Choir at Sunrise Senior  

                      Living (pm) 

                    ~ Knitting Club Lunchtime 

                    ~ Year 1 & 2 After School Multisports 

10/12/2019  ~ Year One, Two and Three Christmas  

                       Nativity Service , St Wilfrid’s 2.00pm 

                     ~ Ballet lessons before school 

                     ~ Year 5 Samba Drumming lunchtime  

11/12/2019  ~ Year One, Two and Three Christmas  

                       Nativity Service, St Wilfrid’s 2.00pm. 

                    ~ Infant Ballet before school  

                    ~  WFA After School Football    

12/12/2019  ~ Year 5 & 6 High Five Netball  

                        Tournament at Knutsford Academy 

                     ~ Tap lessons before school 

                     ~ NO NETBALL AFTER SCHOOL 

13/12/2019  ~ Junior Nativity dress rehearsal in St  

                       Wilfrid’s  at 9.30am 

                    ~ Class Christmas Parties in school  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Used Stamps 
Now your festive post is starting to arrive, 
please remember to cut off your used 
postage stamps and send them into Mrs 
Haselden in the school office. These will be 
sent off to raise funds for the Air 
Ambulance Trust. 
 
Thank you. 

 


